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Dear Jim, 

It is my understanding that you will be having a hearing on the Holocaust Memorial on Monday. 
Unfortunately, I will be unable to attend to lend my support to this most appropriate and highly 
significant project which will be a constant reminder that a human tragedy of this enormity must 
never ever be repeated. Those involved have responsibly gone through a great deal to get the Memorial 
to this point and are justifiably very nervous at what they now see as a "speed bump" at this fragile 
juncture. 

My hope is that your meeting will be the last step in their long journey and that soon the Holocaust 
Memorial will become a reality. 

C!l 
Victor Atiyeh 
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